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TOWN OF PENDLETON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. XX OF 2023 

TOWN OF PENDLETON BEST VALUE CONTRACT AWARD LAW 

 

LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Pendleton will hold a public 

hearing at 6:50 PM on May 22, 2023, at Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Blvd., Pendleton, New York for the 

purposes of considering and possibly adopting a Local Law to authorize the award of purchase contracts 

on the basis of Best Value Criteria pursuant to General Municipal and State Finance Law. Copies of the 

proposed Local Law can be reviewed at Town Hall. At the time and place stated above, all interested 

members of the public shall be heard.   

 

TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF PENDLETON 

BY:  DEBORAH MAURER, TOWN CLERK 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated:  May 6, 2023 

Please publish:  May 16, 2023 

 

 

 


